
Oppose HB 3021

HB 3021
I oppose this bill
Oregon should only require one language. I’m would rather see more English language classes for adults than lists of the languages 
spoken.
Our tax money would be better spent teaching everyone the same language.  Labeling people by language would be a racist tactic.  
Lets work to unite Oregon and not make more divisions based on race or language. 
Put our tax money to better use and rebuild Oregon for all the people.

Please vote no on HB 3021


